
 

 

 

 

 

 
The English for University Staff working group consists of administrators and 

instructors who organize and/or teach English courses for the administrative, 

technical or academic staff (or any combination of these) through their language 

centers or personnel departments. The working group’s aim is to provide the 

opportunity for both the administrators and instructors of these courses to 

exchange ideas on best practice, course content and course organization.  

Managing the expectations of course participants and universities will be one of the 

key points of the meeting. The participants’ need for English for Specific Purposes 

will be discussed as well as questions around qualifications in the language and 

language competence in key areas of work. Additionally, we will cover formats of 

instruction that go beyond those of traditional classroom courses and differ 

substantially from language courses for students, for example individual coaching. 

The participants of this meeting and the working group members will discuss the 

organization of such instruction and who the target groups would be in this case. 
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